
From:   Juan Santiago   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   April 25, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0559-EX-ST-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

To:  Anthony Serafini
  Chief
  Experimental Licensing

From: Juan Santiago
  Ruckus Networks

Dear Anthony,

Thanks for your response.  We understand that 3.5GHz operation in the exclusion zone is limited to Navy
radar in the 3550 to 3650 MHz band.  Would you consider accepting the application if we restrict the band
of operation to 3650 to 3700 MHz?

Best regards,

Juan Santiago


